
                   ST. GEORGE CREATIVE ART & CRAFT CENTRE 

                         MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING 12th SEPTEMBER, 2014 

 

Attendance: Jan Beattie, Peter Dorahy, Lee Brett, Rob Woellner, Cathie Hammond, Leonie 
Graves, Bruce Armstrong, Elva Henderson, Elizabeth Sikic. 

Apologies: Gilbert Sant, Margaret Conlon. 

Meeting opened:   5.15. p.m. 

Bruce welcomed everybody and thanked them for coming. 

Minutes of previous meeting 

Read and accepted, moved Elva, seconded Jan. 

Business arising from Minutes 

Arrangements with 3 Bridges regarding children who attend both our centre and after 
school care are working satisfactorily.  

New Business 

We have received a grant of $3,000.00 from Hurstville Council for website training and new 
software. Training is to begin in February 2015 with Gilbert and Leonie. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Read Elva, proposed Elva, seconded Rob. 

President’s Report 

Unavailable 

Correspondence In – Nil 

Correspondence Out – Nil 

General Business 

 The Discovery Festival was well attended on Friday 10th October, however numbers 
were down on the next day – the day still went well. 

 Water damage to the centre on 14th October. At 9.15 pm Bruce received a phone call 
from Pat Watson informing him the centre was flooded and the door was unable to 
be opened; water inside centre was 15cm deep. Bruce and Gilbert swept water out; 



the carpet is still very wet. Council has been informed of this; they advised they 
would send maintenance staff to help with the problem. 

 Market Day being held 25th October. 
 Christmas Raffle: Donations are needed for the raffle; we need to start selling tickets 

as soon as possible. 
 Bus Trip: Numbers are down for the next bus trip. Bruce will make enquiries with 

another bus company re cost of smaller bus for trips. 

Meeting Closed 

Next meeting 14th November at 5.00pm 

 

 

 


